January 27, 2019—3rd Sunday of Epiphany—Green

UPDATES TO TODAY'S WORSHIP	TRADITIONAL SERVICE	MUMC PRAISE SERVICE
Acolytes	Brianna Carnes and Harper Geis	
Prayer Reguest Reader		
/Liturgist	Nancy Fager	Roger Smith
Children's Church Volunteers	Diane Schingel	Sage Lintner
Nursery Attendant	Caitlyn Boyd	Ashlee Sanders
The Memory Book is open to the page honoring: Deceased Members of Helping Hands Class		

CONFIRMING THAT THE GRAND RE-OPENING OF THE CHURCH LIBRARY IS RESCHEDULED FOR TODAY. See Jan. 20 bulletin for full details.

REMINDER: OUR NEIGHBOR'S TABLE TEAM WILL BE SERVING THEIR FREE, MONTH-LY MEAL TODAY AT NOON IN THE FELLOWSHIP HALL.

ANOTHER REMINDER: THE 2ND ANNUAL CHILI COOK-OFF IS TODAY! See Jan. 20 bulletin for full details.

- *TODAY IS THE LAST CALL FOR SIGNUPS FOR THE VALENTINE'S DAY TRIP TO THE BADGETT PLAYHOUSE. Sign up, then grab your sweetheart and get onboard! Full details can be found in the Jan. 20 bulletin.
- **DURING THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY MUMC YOUTH ARE SPONSORING A CLOTHING DRIVE IN SUPPORT OF OUR YOUTH AT AGAPE HOUSE.** Donations of both summer and winter clothes, youth small—youth extra large sizes will be appreciated. Please drop off your donations in the Welcome Center. Questions? Contact Sage Lintner at 618-889-7320 or at mumcchildrenyouth@gmail.com.
- *UNITED METHODIST MEN will conduct their regular monthly breakfast meeting on Sat., Feb. 9, 7:30 AM in our Fellowship Hall Rm. 104. All men of the church are invited to attend. Please contact Perry Patterson at 549-6851 or perry0441@aol.com if you have any questions.

Due to the Inclement Weather Closure last Sunday We are reusing last Sundays Bulletin in an effort of good stewardship of Church resources!

This insert has been provided to update you on the few differences from last weeks service/bulletin.

Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you would like to be notified of Church Service or Activity Cancellations by Text then

Text the word "ALERT" to the number "22300"

If you prefer a phone call or email then check that you would like to receive the weekly Grapevine Call on the attendance pad today. That will ensure you never miss notification of Church activities or closings again!

Hope to see you at the

Library Open House today &

the Chili Cook-Off Tonight!

